Dike, Darlene

From: Jilli Royan

Sent: 30 April 2015 17:14

To: Planning

Subject: 2015/1818/P shop front 58 Hampstead High Street

Received your letter, thank you, re the above. I missed your meeting recently with surveyors, due to my being away at the time. However, I would like to let you know how I feel re forthcoming works. The last time the shop front was renovated, my telephone wire was cut, which lies unfortunately just above the front of the shop, this caused me an lot of inconvenience and a wait of two weeks before repairs were done, Hence I would appreciate very much if this could be pointed out to your contractors before works start?

Sincerely,, Jilli Royan 58a Bakers Passage,

NW3 1RH